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Ref: FOI-042025-0001572 
 
Date: 29.4.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response 
below. 
 
 
(1) Do you currently commission a specialist weight management service (Tier 3)?  
-  No, we provide this service – it is commissioned by the Black Country Integrated Care Board (ICB) 
 
(2) If yes to question 1, does this specialist weight management service include the prescribing of 
GLP-1 receptor agonist therapies (such as semaglutide, tirzepatide)?  
-  Yes 
 
(3) Is the specialist weight management service consultant-led? If so, please specify the medical 
speciality of the consultant(s) leading the service.  
-  Yes 
 
(4) Does the specialist weight management service include remote delivery options (such as virtual 
consultations, telephone appointments, or digital support platforms)?  
-  Yes 
 
(5) Please provide a copy of the full service specification for the specialist weight management service 
that you commission, if one exists. 
 – Not applicable, we do not commission this service. 
 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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